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We have the following suggestions for discussion and consideration.

e The CCSD will need to sign a contract with Global Water Innovations and Trevi
Systems before the ZLD pilot project can proceed. We recommend that this committee
review the contract before recommending approval of the project by the Board of
Directors.

o The water processed by the ZLD system will be disposed of into the San Simeon
percolation ponds. This likely will require a permit because of the potential for solvents
and antiscalants to enter the basin groundwater and lagoon. Is the CCSD responsible for
obtaining the required permits? This committee should investigate the permitting
requirements and responsibilities before recommending approval by the Board of
Directors.
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